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Guidelines for contributors:
All contributions are subject to the Editor’s approval. 

Articles should be journalistic articles rather than academic essays. We want to appeal to a large audience as opposed to heavy, in-depth articles. 

Controversial ideas or doctrines should, as far as possible, be discussed in a positive or neutral manner, and in such a way as to avoid the imputation of ulterior motives to those who hold different views.

Express your opinions and back these up with sound arguments – part of backing up your own opinion is being self-critical and presenting the other arguments. While interns writing for Internal Voices have some “journalistic freedom,” this is not a carte blanche to say anything. We are still associated with the UN and, therefore, we need to keep a perspective on everything that we publish.

Use hyperlinks where you cite documents available online. For example, “... the latest edition of Internal Voices was brilliant...”

Proof-read your contributions. Ask colleagues to check your English, or contact the editorial team, if you need any help. We want to make Internal Voices a credible magazine, so a high level of English is required.

Articles must be maximum 2 to 3 pages, Times New Roman 12, double-spaced. Other contributions, like interviews, must be one page. For the sake of fitting your entire article into the issue without having to cut some parts out due to lack of space, please adhere to these guidelines.
Only UN photos or images may be used. Check un.org/photos or UN agencies’ websites to find images and provide the Editor with the website reference. We need to credit all images found. You can of course, submit pictures of yourself or pictures that you have taken without any worry (. The Internal Voices team will find images to use with your article if you do not suggest any.
**In addition, we ask to submit a close up picture of yourself along with your organization and nationality so that we can included the information with your work.**
